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Week 7 
 

Mon 12th Dec 
NO HOMEWORK 
CLUB 
 
Tues 13th Dec 
NO FOOTBALL 
CLUB 
 

Wed 14th Dec 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
 

Thurs 15th Dec 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Tag Rugby—
restart 5/01/17 
2pm   KS1 
Christmas 
Production  
 

Fri 16th Dec 
Christmas 
Jumper Day 
2:30pm 
Christingle  
Celebration  
Assembly 
NO RUNNING 
CLUB 
 

Week 8 
 

Mon 19th Dec 
NO HOMEWORK 
CLUB 
6pm   KS2 
Christmas 
Production 
 
Tues 20th Dec 
NO FOOTBALL 
CLUB 
 
Wed 21st Dec 
NO HIGH 5 GYM 
CLUBS – Restart 
4/01/17 

School will  
re-open for  

pupils on  
Wed, 4/01/2017 

 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

Writer of the Week.. 
 

Nominations this week are: Mingso, Samyol, Aaron H,  
Aislyn, Riley and Elsie-Grace/Kristopher/ Ngwang/ Zienna/ 

Pranav & Pranaya. 
 
 

 The winner this week is… Aaron H! 
 

   Please turn over to read his work! 

 

OUR SUPERSTARS!  Congratulations!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Jason H-S, Zephora,  

Samuel, Raang Saang, Rory, Zestina, Jesika G, Finlay, 
 Arshi, Yason, Rian, Joseph, Liam, Ella and James. 
 

Well done! 

Chatterbox Community 
 

This week HEDGEHOGS have chosen the  
chatterbox subject: “ What present would you choose to 

give to baby Jesus?” 
 

Let’s get chatting!! 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY INCLUDING A SPECIAL 
CHRISTINGLE CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

 

On Friday, 16th December we will be holding a Christmas 
Jumper Day whereby the children can wear a festive 

 Christmas jumper instead of their school one.  
There will be a cost of £1 which will be 
 donated to Save the Children charity. 

We will also be including a Christingle Service into our 
 Celebration Assembly.  It will be lovely to see you there.  

WELCOME HOME 
 

A warm welcome home to 

the first group of returning 

soldiers and dads after completing a 6 

month deployment to Afghanistan. 

We wish all remaining soldiers and dads 

who are due to return next week a 

 safe journey home. 

To  

everyone 
who has 

been able to 

support our 

school by 

donating a wide variety of 

gifts and items to enable us to 

stock the tables ahead of our 

Christmas Bazaar today. 


